

Le gach dea-ghuí

Margaret Furlong (Principal)

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

16/10/2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,
<u>Halloween</u> We will have our Halloween Dress up on Friday 25 th October. €2.00 per child. Funds will go to Parent Association.
Clothes Collection Parent Association has organised a Clothes Collection on Thursday 24 th Oct. You can leave bags into the school from Monday 21 st or the morning of the collection. Good time for a clear out before Christmas.
<u>Zumba</u> Zumba dance will starting on Nov 4 th for four weeks. It will be in the Hall.
New Pupils We would like to welcome our 2 new pupils Nevaeh and Olivia to our school.
<u>Mid-term</u> School will close for mid-term on Friday 25 th October at 3.00pm. Re-opens on Monday 4 th November at 9.20am.